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Bush Festival- The Dusty Swag Awards 
 
 

Congratulations to Aiden, Maddi, Emily and Lizzie for taking out the first and second prizes for 
their writing pieces about Australian History for the Dusty Swag Competition that was part of The 
Bush Festival. The children in 3-6 focussed on story writing and poetry for their writing. We had 
40 entries in from our school entered. Thank you to all the children who participated and to the 
teachers for supporting the students to create their very best writing.  The Bush Festival Team were 
overwhelmed with how positive and enthusiastic our school is. Thank you to The Bush Festival 
Committee for all the hard work in getting the festival up and going in Portarlington and also to 
the Bendigo Bank for sponsoring the awards. The Bush Festival will become part of our two year 
cycle of curriculum opportunities for our school which is a very authentic way to learn about    
Australian History. 

New Lectern for School Events 
 
 

Our school captains, Bella, Evander, 
Kya and Nathan were very proud to 
introduce our new lectern last Monday 
at assembly. It has our logo proudly 
displayed on the front and has storage 
for the school captains to have easy 
access to their materials and        
equipment throughout assembly.  
 
Thank you to Neil Sheard for putting 
the lectern together when it arrived.  
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YEAR 5 AND 6 CAMP FUN AT CAVE HILL CREEK 


